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NO FISHING FOR JAŜ (CHINOOK)  
AND TS’EMAN (SOCKEYE)  

 

August 8, 2024 
 

Jaŝ and Ts’eman popula�ons returning to Tŝilhqot’in Territory are in a 
state of extreme conserva�on concern due to the severe impacts of the 

Tŝilhqox (Chilco�n River) Landslide on very low 2024 salmon returns.  
 

The Tŝilhqot’in Nation Council of Chiefs requests that all members  
do not harvest Jaŝ or Ts’eman anywhere in Tŝilhqox, Cheẑqox, or 

Dasiqox (Chilcotin, Chilko, or Taseko) waters to aid in their  
recovery and long-term sustainability. 

 

The priority is to maximize the spawning success of Jaŝ and  
Ts’eman populations that spawn in Tŝilhqot’in Territory.  

 

 

For questions or more information please contact  
TNG Fisheries Manager Randy Billyboy 

Email: rbillyboy@tsilhqotin.ca / Tel: 250-392-3918 
 

 

We can all help protect severely impacted Jaŝ and 

Ts’eman for the future by allowing them to  
safely return to their spawning grounds. 


